
Shoes 

Please can you help us. Our wonderful 
cleaners work so hard to make sure 
our floors are nice and clean and safe. 
Can we make sure we are bringing an 
extra pair of shoes to school? We 
want our children to have the chance 
to play outside on the grass but this is 
the time of year when it is more mud-
dy and wet. An extra pair of shoes will 
help keep our floors clean and safe. If 
anyone needs any help with this please 
let the school know.  
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Monday  

Early Bird Rugby Club 8:30am to 
9:00am.  

P5–Drumming input. During the school 
day. 

Tuesday  

Nursery Bookbug 10 am 

Wednesday  

Assembly. Children only during the 
school day.  

P5-Drumming input. During the school 
day.  

P5-7 Tennis 3pm to 4pm.  

Thursday  

Glee Club after school. 

Friday  

Nursery Presentation for new nursery 
children who are due to begin in Janu-
ary. 9:15 am 

P7 Bikeability 

P1-3 Rugby Club after school. 3:00pm 
to 3:45pm. 

P5-7 Tennis 3pm to 4pm.  


